
Wanaque Reservoir (North Jersey District Water Supply Commission), 1 F.A. Orechio 
Drive, Wanaque, Passaic County, New Jersey may be treated on or between June 29, 
2022 and July 22, 2022 for the control of algae. Application of the algaecides Captain 
XTR (copper) will be made by boat and motorized tank sprayer. The work will be 
conducted by Dustin Jurgensen, a NJDWSC employee (NJDEP license # 59341B), 1 
F.A. Orechio Drive Wanaque, N.J. 07465, Passaic County. Upon request, the pesticide 
applicator or applicator business shall provide a resident with notification at least 12 
hours prior to the application, except for Quarantine and Disease Vector Control only, 
when conditions necessitate pesticide applications sooner than that time. For 
Emergency Information, contact the NJ Poison Information and Education System 800-
222-1222 or, for routine health inquiries, The National Pesticide Information Center 800-
858-7378, or this number for pesticide regulation information, pesticide complaints and 
health referrals, 609-984-6666. For all other information please contact Dustin 
Jurgensen, NJDWSC Commercial Applicator, 973-831-6287. 


